
Grade 8 SUPPLY LIST  

 
 

 
- Agenda/personal organizer for recording homework, due dates and other important events. 
-2 Binders – size 1.5” 
- 18 dividers  
  - binder #1:   for Math with 8 dividers  
  - binder #2:    dividers (roughly 10) will be used for all other subjects 
- water bottle (labelled with full name) 
- 2 boxes of Kleenex 
- 1 large package of loose-leaf (500) 
- pencil case with pens, pencils, erasers, 
highlighters 
- pencil crayons & markers 
- extra fine point Sharpies 
- whiteboard markers 
- glue sticks 
- scotch tape  
- scissors 
- whiteout 

- ruler 
- approx. 10 page-protectors  
- 3 duo-tangs (PRA, LA. SS) 
- 2 Hilroy 32 page notebooks (FILA, 
Science) 
- Basic Calculator (+ - x /  % and square 
root) 
- LA: One journal for writing 
(approximate size 8.5 x 10) 
 
 

 
A student fee of $50 will provide all students with an ID card, locker rental and lock, lab supplies for 
Science as well as materials for all Practical and Related Arts courses, and funding for all our positive 
rewards programs – including guest speakers and equipment for our popular games room and student 
lounge.  Families of two or more will pay a family fee of $75. 
100% of the student fees go back to students to make GSMS a rich inviting place. In fact, students help 
determine how we use the fees via their feedback on our monthly Think Tanks. 
 
Student fee may be paid online using School Cash online. Parent may also send cheque payable to 
George Street Middle School or cash.  
 
Grade 8 has access to our ‘Bring Your Own Device (BYOD)” service: Your children will use 
technology on a regular basis in grade 8 and have a student wi-fi access.  If you have ever considered 
purchasing an electronic device (tablet – laptop) for your child, this would be the year.  We do have 
some netbooks and tablets available for the students to use, but we have found that students who 
bring in their own device can get to work faster and have fewer issues with software discrepancies.   
 
*** If a subject teacher requires anything specific that is not listed below, they will let you know 
the first week of school 
***Students will need to restock mid year on materials such as loose-leaf, pencils and pens…  
 

See you in September!  We look forward to working with you. 


